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='# SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT O 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452 3211

November 6, 1979

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. Robert W. Ieid, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatorf Commission
'Jashington, P. C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-312

Re fe rence : R. W. Reid Letter of October 24, 1979
to J. J. Mattimoe

Dear Sir:

This letter is to confirm our commitment to mubmit our revised
Inservice Inspection and Testing Program by December 12, 1979. Further,
we commit to provide answers to the questions af Enclosure 1 of the letter
re ferenced above , by Decembe r 12, 1979.

Respectfully submit ted,
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x' D, ' .
- J . J. Mat tir.:ce

Assistant General Manager
and Chief Engineer
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